
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Harrison 
Marshalls Mono Limited 
Meadow Lane 
ST IVES 
PE27 4LG 
 
 
 
Your Ref  
Our Ref ECS/DJB/CAH/PPC/70703 
Date 9th December 2008 
 
 
Dear Mr Harrison 
 
The Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999 
The Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2007 
 
Exemption: 24 
Operator: Marshalls Mono Ltd 
Installation: Meadow Lane, St Ives, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE27 4LG 
 
Exemption 24 of the above regulations states: 
 
Crushing, grinding or size reduction of bricks, tiles or concrete 
 
24 – (1) Storage at the place where crushing is carried on of any waste bricks, tiles or 
   concrete which is intended to be crushed if – 
 

(a) the total quantity of such waste stored at that place at any time does not 
  exceed 20,000 tonnes; and 
(b)  where crushing is carried on otherwise than at the place where such waste 

is produced, the crushing is carried on with a view to the recovery or reuse 
of the waste. 
 

(2)  In this paragraph, “crushing” means crushing, grinding or other size reduction 
under an environmental permit to the extent it is an activity within paragraph (a) of 
Part B of Section 3.5 of Part of Schedule 1. 
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After assessing your application and undertaking a site visit for the above exemption, this 
department is satisfied that you meet the necessary requirements. 
 
The details of the exemption will be placed on the public register.  If you modify your activities 
please notify this department to ensure you are still correctly registered.  This department will 
undertake periodic assessments to ascertain if the exemption is still being met. 
 
If you have any questions please contact this department on the number below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Dave Bass  Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Health Services Division 
Tel  01480 388363 | Fax  01480 388361 
E-mail: dave.bass@huntsdc.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
If you would like a translation of this letter, or would like a large text version or an audio version, 
please contact the Environmental Health Admin Team on 01480 388302 and we will try to 
accommodate your needs. 
 


